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6th February 2024 
 
PTA Valentine’s Disco   
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Next Wednesday, 14th February, the PTA will be holding a Valentine’s disco in school from 
4:00pm until 5:30pm.  
 
Children from Reception to Year 6 are welcome to attend. Nursery will have their own mini-
disco during the school day on the 14th. Mrs Milne will share information regarding this. 
 
Entry is £3 which includes a hotdog, crisps and juice. There will be also be prizes for games.  
 
If your child wishes to attend, can they please bring in their £3 before Monday 12th February.  
 
Tickets won’t be issued but we must have all money paid by the 12th in order for us to buy the 
correct amount of food and drink for the disco.  
 
For the disco, children should be collected as normal and return to school for 4:00pm, 
entering via the main entrance. After the disco at 5:30pm, children will exit via their classroom 
doors.  
 
Best Wishes, 
 
Mr K. Hodgson 
Headteacher                      
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